August 2, 2022

Viola Santelia-Miculcy
(viola.santelia@gmail.com)

Kathlyn Schwartz
(kathlyn.schwartz@gmail.com)

Hon. Rich Dionisio, Mayor

Hon. Fred Sciliano, Council Member
Hon. Lauren Leader, Council Member
Hon. Gina Evangelista, Council Member
Hon. Elizabeth Brown, Council Member
(via e-mail: jgreer@harrison-my.gov)

Re: Block Party in Purchase, NY on Octbber 1, 2022
Dear Mayor Dionisio and Members of the Town Board:

We are writing to request permission to have a Block Party in our neighborhood on
Saturday, October 1, 2022, with a rain date of Sunday October 2, 2022. The details of our
request are as follows:

Date: October 1, 2022 (rain date October 2, 2022)

Time: 2pm - 6pm
Location: Harwich Lane, between Duxbury Road and Old Lyme Road, in Purchase NY.

We have contacted the residents of Harwich Lane, who have all agreed to the party and
any associated street closure.

Please let us know if you need any additional information. We can be reached at the
above email addresses or at the following telephone numbers: Violet (914) 309-4133, Kathlyn
(917) 417-0210.

Thank you for your time and assistance with this request.
Respectfully,

Viola Santelia-Miculcy
Kathlyn Schwartz



